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The Digestive System 2011-11-18

this is an integrated textbook on the digestive system covering the anatomy physiology and biochemistry of the system all presented in a
clinically relevant context appropriate for the first two years of the medical student course one of the seven volumes in the systems of the
body series concise text covers the core anatomy physiology and biochemistry in an integrated manner as required by system and problem based
medical courses the basic science is presented in the clinical context in a way appropriate for the early part of the medical course

The Digestive System in Mammals 1994-07-21

biochemical physiological and morphological aspects of mammalian digestive systems

Anatomy of the Digestive System 2017-05

no anatomical reference is as inexpensive and as loaded with meticulously detailed beautifully illustrated structures of the human digestive
system clearly and concisely labeled for easy identification there are over 10 million quickstudy anatomy guides in print all with
illustrations by award winning and best selling medical illustrator vincent perez whose life mission is cataloging the beauty and detail of
our complicated body systems for the medical professional the formative student and the inquisitive layperson 6 page laminated guide
includes illustrated and labeled anterior digestive system viscera posterior digestive system viscera lateral mouth tongue mouth throat
muscles mouth tongue taste buds tooth cross section mouth salivary glands small intestine schematic large intestine stomach stomach pancreas
lymphatics large intestine lymphatics hepatic portal veins liver gallbladder pancreas liver lobule micro pancreas anterior nervous system
ileocecal sphincter appendix rectum esophagus stomach micro cross section small intestine large intestine micro cross section suggested uses
students handy reference that is compact and easily reviewed on a daily basis administrative use for billing and coding doctors use guide to
educate patients or for reference with staff

Anatomy of the Digestive System 2019-11

designed to be the best pocket quick reference and refresher on the market offering a lot of information at a great value the anatomical
label text is very small to accomplish this so those with poor eyesight be warned this guide is not for you perfect for a lab coat or
clipboard and a quick check of a body part and location we pushed the limits of these 6 laminated pages a laminated flat trifold measuring 4
by 6 inches adds no weight to the pocket and can be stored practically anywhere there are over 10 million quickstudy anatomy guides in print
all with illustrations by award winning and best selling medical illustrator vincent perez whose life mission is cataloging the beauty and
detail of our complicated body systems for the medical professional the formative student and the inquisitive layperson 6 page laminated
guide includes illustrated and labeled anterior digestive system viscera stomach liver gallbladder pancreas small intestine schematic large
intestine digestive wall layers esophagus stomach small intestine large intestine mouth tongue

Anatomy of the Digestive System 2017

gastroenterologists require detailed knowledge regarding the anatomy of the gi system in order to understand the disturbances caused by
diseases they diagnose and treat gastrointestinal anatomy and physiology will bring together the world s leading names to present a
comprehensive overview of the anatomical and physiological features of the gastrointestinal tract full colour and with excellent anatomical
and clinical figures throughout it will provide succinct authoritative and didactic anatomic and physiologic information on all the key
areas including gi motility hepatic structure gi hormones gastric secretion and absorption of nutrients gi trainees will enjoy the self
assessment mcqs written to the level they will encounter during their board exams and the seasoned gastroenterologist will value it as a
handy reference book and refresher for re certification exams
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Gastrointestinal Anatomy and Physiology 2014-03-04

this book will explain how the digestive system works the digestive system process the definition and functions it will make you discover
the digestive system in its entirety and also the basics of nutrition all in the form of questions and answers to facilitate understanding
of the subject

Anatomy and Physiology : The Digestive System and Nutrition 1974

lower digestive tract 2nd edition part 2 in the 3 book digestive system volume covers the small bowel and colon and provides a concise and
highly visual approach from normal anatomy and physiology through pathophysiology diagnostics and treatment this book in the netter
collection of medical illustrations the ciba green books has been expanded and revised to capture current perspectives in gastroenterology
from the basic sciences to clinical pathology it features radiologic and pathologic images to supplement the classic netter illustrations as
well as new illustrations this updated classic is ideal for students and health professionals seeking an easily accessible guide to the
lower digestive tract gain a rich comprehensive overview of the lower digestive tract by seeing classic netter illustrations side by side
with cutting edge radiologic and endoscopic and laparoscopic images explore key topics in gastroenterology including genetics of colon
cancer celiac disease and crohn s disease see modern issues in digestive health and disease captured in the visually rich netter artistic
tradition via contributions from artists working in the netter style get complete integrated visual guidance on the small bowel and colon in
a single source from basic sciences and normal anatomy and function through pathologic conditions benefit from the knowledge of a team of
renowned clinicians and scientists

Functional Anatomy of the Digestive System 2016-03-22

the human digestive system plays an important role in processing food in order to provide nutrients that the body can use this well
illustrated text presents the basics of anatomy physiology and disease of the human digestive system by answering a series of questions
relevant to the various components of this system for example in studying the stomach the following questions are examined 1 where is the
stomach located 2 what does the stomach look like 3 what does the stomach do 4 where do gastric juices come from 5 what causes ulcers 6 what
causes a stomach ache and 7 what causes burping additionally most chapters are filled with unusual trivia related to the part of the body
being discussed for example there was a 42 year old woman who complained of mild abdominal pain and had 2533 objects removed from her
stomach including 947 pins the text provides a fun and interesting way to learn more about the digestive system the text is ideal whether
you are looking for an entertaining and informative read on the workings of the human digestive tract or looking for a text or resource for
biology or health classes

The Netter Collection of Medical Illustrations: Digestive System: Part II - Lower Digestive
Tract E-Book 1994-08-01

upper digestive tract 2nd edition part 1 in the 3 book digestive system volume provides a concise and highly visual approach to the basic
sciences and clinical pathology of the mouth pharynx esophagus and stomach this book in the netter collection of medical illustrations the
ciba green books has been expanded and revised to capture current perspectives in gastroenterology from normal anatomy and physiology
through pathophysiology diagnostics and treatment radiologic and pathologic images supplement the classic netter illustrations as well as
new illustrations highlights include neurophysiology and electrical physiology of normal gastric function and disease barrett s esophagus
eosinophilic esophagus and imaging and physiologic complexities of swallowing gain a rich comprehensive overview of the upper digestive
tract by seeing classic netter illustrations side by side with cutting edge radiologic and endoscopic images explore key topics in
gastroenterology including tumors of salivary glands microbiota diagnostic aids and postgastrectomy complications see modern issues in
digestive health and disease bariatric surgery ibs and gerd captured in the visually rich netter artistic tradition via contributions from
artists working in the netter style get complete integrated visual guidance on the mouth pharynx esophagus and stomach in a single source
from basic sciences and normal anatomy and function through pathologic conditions benefit from the knowledge of a team of renowned
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clinicians and scientists

Digestive System 2015

this popular chart of the digestive system clearly illustrates the organs that make up the digestive system all structures are labeled the
beautiful central image shows the esophagus liver stomach sectioned to show inside walls gallbladder pancreas intestines rectum arteries and
veins includes illustration of the location of the digestive organs in relation to the torso detailed labeled illustrations of the oral
cavity wall of the stomach wall of the jejunum wall of the colon arterial supply pancreas gallbladder and duodenum also includes explanatory
text about the parts the various organs play in digestion made in the usa available in the following versions 20 x 26 heavy paper laminated
with grommets at top corners isbn 9781587790065 20 x 26 heavy paper isbn 9781587790072 19 3 4 x 26 latex free plastic styrene with grommets
at top corners isbn 9781587796951

The Big Slide 2016-03-24

how much do you know about your digestive system this fascinating book answers questions such as vwhat happens to the food you swallow what
does each type of food do for your body what happens when you vomit what does it look like inside the digestive system this book takes
students right inside the body to find out how the digestive system works why things can go wrong and what you can do to stay healthy the
our body series examines six of the human body systems special features in

The Netter Collection of Medical Illustrations: Digestive System: Part I - The Upper
Digestive Tract E-Book 1961

upper digestive tract 2nd edition part 1 in the 3 book digestive system volume provides a concise and highly visual approach to the basic
sciences and clinical pathology of the mouth pharynx esophagus and stomach this book in the netter collection of medical illustrations the
ciba green books has been expanded and revised to capture current perspectives in gastroenterology from normal anatomy and physiology
through pathophysiology diagnostics and treatment radiologic and pathologic images supplement the classic netter illustrations as well as
new illustrations highlights include neurophysiology and electrical physiology of normal gastric function and disease barrett s esophagus
eosinophilic esophagus and imaging and physiologic complexities of swallowing gain a rich comprehensive overview of the upper digestive
tract by seeing classic netter illustrations side by side with cutting edge radiologic and endoscopic images explore key topics in
gastroenterology including tumors of salivary glands microbiota diagnostic aids and postgastrectomy complications see modern issues in
digestive health and disease bariatric surgery ibs and gerd captured in the visually rich netter artistic tradition via contributions from
artists working in the netter style get complete integrated visual guidance on the mouth pharynx esophagus and stomach in a single source
from basic sciences and normal anatomy and function through pathologic conditions benefit from the knowledge of a team of renowned
clinicians and scientists

Microscopic Anatomy of the Digestive System of the Chicken 1972

part 1 upper digestive tract part ii lower digestive tract and part iii liver biliary tract and pancreas

A programmed approach to anatomy and physiology 2004-03

now in its second edition anatomy and disorders of the digestive system illustrated pocket anatomy folding study guide takes the anatomical
chart company s most popular anatomical images and puts them in a durable portable format that is perfect for the on the go student printed
on a write on wipe off laminated surface this guide shows numbered anatomical structures and contains answers that can be concealed for easy
self testing and memorization this edition features a fresh clean design with improved organizational features such as key subject headers
at the top of each panel this quick reference covers disorders including ulcers gastritis gallstones gerd hernia hepatitis ibs ibd
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hemorrhoids diverticulosis appendicitis and cancers oral cavity liver pancreas and duodenum arterial supply cross section of esophagus wall
of stomach jejunum and colon size 9 x 4 folded unfolded 9 x 24 made in usa illustrated pocket anatomy study guides available on the
following muscular and skeletal systems isbn 9780781778783 anatomy of the heart isbn 9780781776813 vertebral column and spine disorders isbn
9780781779820 anatomy of the brain isbn 9780781776837 spinal nerves and autonomic nervous system isbn 9780781776844 circulatory system isbn
9780781779851 anatomy and disorders of the respiratory system isbn 9780781776868 anatomy and disorders of the digestive system isbn
9780781776882 set of 8 study guides paset8

The Digestive System Anatomical Chart 2006

upper digestive tract 2nd edition part 1 in the 3 book digestive system volume provides a concise and highly visual approach to the basic
sciences and clinical pathology of the mouth pharynx esophagus and stomach this book in the netter collection of medical illustrations the
ciba green books has been expanded and revised to capture current perspectives in gastroenterology from normal anatomy and physiology
through pathophysiology diagnostics and treatment radiologic and pathologic images supplement the classic netter illustrations as well as
new illustrations highlights include neurophysiology and electrical physiology of normal gastric function and disease barrett s esophagus
eosinophilic esophagus and imaging and physiologic complexities of swallowing gain a rich comprehensive overview of the upper digestive
tract by seeing classic netter illustrations side by side with cutting edge radiologic and endoscopic images explore key topics in
gastroenterology including tumors of salivary glands microbiota diagnostic aids and postgastrectomy complications see modern issues in
digestive health and disease bariatric surgery ibs and gerd captured in the visually rich netter artistic tradition via contributions from
artists working in the netter style get complete integrated visual guidance on the mouth pharynx esophagus and stomach in a single source
from basic sciences and normal anatomy and function through pathologic conditions benefit from the knowledge of a team of renowned
clinicians and scientists

Our Body 2016-06-13

the vital resource for grading all assignments from the introduction to anatomy physiology 2 course which includes instruction on the
nervous system this master control system of the body and the digestive system and metabolic processes that help give us the strength and
energy we need each day assessments including worksheets quizzes and tests are given at regular intervals with space to record each grade
overview the introduction to anatomy and physiology continues as students are given a deeper understanding of god s wonderful design of
their bodies how do just the correct muscles know how to contract in just the right way to allow us to walk how can we control the movements
of our hands in a very precise fashion so that we can brush our teeth how can we decipher those funny marks on a printed page understand
that they are letters and punctuation marks and make sense of them how can we hear others singing and make our voices match theirs how does
the cereal you had for breakfast become energy or the popcorn you had at the ballgame how does the chicken you had for supper provide the
amino acids the body needs to build proteins these questions and more are answered as we look into the wonders of god s awesome creation
which can only be truly understood as a product of the master designer features the calendar provides 5 lessons weekly with clear objectives
and the worksheets quizzes and tests are all based on the readings from the two books

The Netter Collection of Medical Illustrations: Digestive System: Part I - the Upper
Digestive Tract 2016-06-14

anatomy mastery may come easy with the right follow up resources this ebook contains lessons on the immune system skin digestive system and
nervous system the combination of carefully structured content and attractive visuals make this book one of the easiest reads on the subject
go ahead and grab a copy today

The Netter Collection of Medical Illustrations: Digestive System Package 1962

human anatomy can be an easy enough subject with age appropriate resources this ebook is ideal for fourth graders because of the choice of
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words and subject matter in it you will learn about the nervous immune and digestive systems learn to categorize the organs depending on the
organ system that they belong to grab a copy today

Digestive System 2007-09
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Anatomical Chart Company's Illustrated Pocket Anatomy: Anatomy and Disorders of the Digestive
System Study Guide 2016-03-24

the allen laboratory manual for anatomy and physiology 6th edition contains dynamic and applied activities and experiments that help
students both visualize anatomical structures and understand complex physiological topics lab exercises are designed in a way that requires
students to first apply information they learned and then critically evaluate it with many different format options available and powerful
digital resources it s easy to customize this laboratory manual to best fit your course

The Netter Collection of Medical Illustrations: Digestive System: Part I - The Upper
Digestive Tract 1961

this concise inexpensive black and white manual is appropriate for one or two semester anatomy and physiology laboratory courses it offers a
flexible alternative to the larger more expensive laboratory manuals on the market this streamlined manual shares the same innovative
activities based approach as its more comprehensive full color counterpart exploring anatomy physiology in the laboratory 3e

Microscopic Anatomy of the Digestive System of the Chicken 2018-09-25

proper formulation of diets for small ruminants depends on adequate knowledge of their nutrient requirements

Introduction to Anatomy & Physiology 2 2019-11-22

liver biliary tract and pancreas 2nd edition part 3 in the 3 book digestive system volume provides a concise and highly visual approach to
the basic sciences and clinical pathology of the hepatobiliary system and pancreas this book in the netter collection of medical
illustrations the ciba green books has been expanded and revised to capture current perspectives in hepatology pancreatology and
gastroenterology from normal anatomy and physiology through pathophysiology diagnostics and treatment of the liver pancreas and biliary
tract it also features radiologic and pathologic images to supplement the classic netter illustrations as well as new illustrations this
this updated classic is ideal for students and health professionals seeking an easily accessible guide to the digestive system put concepts
into practice an exquisite art program that focuses on clarity of presentation with an emphasis on anatomy pathology patient presentation
and clinical context gain a rich comprehensive overview of the liver pancreas and biliary tract by seeing classic netter illustrations side
by side with cutting edge radiologic and laparoscopic images explore key topics including tumors of cirrhosis portal hypertension
pancreatitis liver lobectomy and transplantation and cholescystectomy see modern issues in digestive health and disease captured in the
visually rich netter artistic tradition via contributions from artists working in the netter style get complete integrated visual guidance
on the hepatobiliary system and pancreas in a single source from basic sciences and normal anatomy and function through pathologic
conditions benefit from the knowledge of a team of renowned clinicians and scientists
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Anatomy Mastery : Lessons on the Immune System, Skin, Digestive System and Nervous System |
Human Body Systems Grade 4-5 | Children's Anatomy Books 2019-04-15

learn to apply your a p learning in the lab setting with colville and bassert s lab manual for clinical anatomy and physiology for
veterinary technicians 3rd edition this practical laboratory resource features a variety of activities such as crossword puzzles terminology
exercises illustration identification and labeling case presentations and more to help reinforce your understanding of veterinary anatomy
and physiology the lab manual also features vivid illustrations lists of terms and structures to be identified and step by step dissection
guides to walk you through the dissection process clinically oriented learning exercises help readers become familiar with the language of
anatomy and physiology as you identify structures and learn concepts clear step by step dissection instructions for complex organs such as
the heart familiarize readers with the dissection process in a very visual easy to understand format learning objectives the clinical
significance of the content and lists of terms and structures to be identified appear at the beginning of each chapter comprehensive
glossary appears at the end of the lab manual and provides accurate concise high quality full color illustrations provides a firm
understanding of the details of anatomic structure review activities and study exercises are included in every chapter to reinforce
important information clinical application boxes are threaded throughout the lab manual and demonstrate the clinical relevance of anatomic
and physiologic principles companion evolve site includes answers to the test yourself questions in the textbook and crossword puzzles new
overview at a glance sections outline the main proficiencies of each chapter and include a list of all exercises in the chapter

Human Anatomy Facts for Little Doctors : Nervous, Immune and Digestive Systems | Biology Book
Junior Scholars Edition | Children's Biology Books 2002-04

anatomy essentials for dummies 9781119590156 was previously published as anatomy essentials for dummies 9781118184219 while this version
features a new dummies cover and design the content is the same as the prior release and should not be considered a new or updated product
the core concepts you need to ace anatomy perfect for those just starting out or returning to anatomy after some time away anatomy
essentials for dummies focuses on core concepts taught and tested on in a typical anatomy course from names and technical terms to how the
body works you ll skip the suffering and score high marks at exam time with the help of anatomy essentials for dummies designed for students
who want the key concepts and a few examples without the review ramp up and anecdotal content anatomy essentials for dummies is a perfect
solution for exam cramming homework help and reference a useful and handy reference to the anatomy of the human body perfect for a refresher
or a quick reference serves as an excellent review to score higher at exam time if you have some knowledge of anatomy and want to polish
your skills anatomy essentials for dummies focuses on just the core concepts you need to understand this fascinating topic

リハビリテーションスペシャリストハンドブック 2016-12-28

many anatomy and physiology a p textbooks have been written most of them are limited by the absence of a significant bank of self test
material this book fills that space by providing the student engaged in active learning opportunities to assess their learning in all the
core areas of a p the explanatory feedback material following answers to the test questions is excellent now the student has a resource that
actually guides them towards success it will complement any course that includes introductory a p this book will be a very useful partner to
any student new to the subject that is motivated to learn and do well jim jolly head of academic unit for long term conditions school of
healthcare university of leeds uk this book will be of great benefit to student nurses revising for exams as well as registered nurses
wishing to refresh their memory the authors have a good awareness of the areas where students struggle and have focused special attention on
those dorothy adam lecturer the robert gordon university uk this book is the perfect companion to help nurses explore their own
understanding of this key subject students and newly qualified nurses alike will find the different kinds of tests a valuable revision aid
james pearson jenkins senior lecturer of adult acute nursing university of wolverhampton uk this text is ideal for revision purposes or as a
refresher for the basic workings of the human body the book will help to build the foundations for learning the pathophysiology behind the
body systems amy hutchinson student nurse university of ulster uk an excellent book which i would recommend to all nursing students studying
human life sciences or anatomy and physiology this is a really useful book to learn and revise from each section summarises the essential
points and then tests your knowledge i wish i had had this book prior to my first exam karen stewart nursing student queen s university
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belfast looking for a quick and effective way to revise and test your knowledge this handy book is the essential self test resource for
nurses studying basic anatomy physiology and preparing for exams this book includes over 450 questions in total each with fully explained
answers these include 45 a p illustrations 180 glossary terms multiple choice questions true or false questions labelling exercises fill in
the blank questions each main body system has its own chapter so you can get in depth practice for your exams body systems covered include
integumentary system musculoskeletal system nervous system endocrine system cardiovascular system respiratory system digestive system
urinary system immune and lymphatic system reproductive system written by lecturers at one of the uk s top nursing schools this test book is
designed to help you improve your results and tackle your exams with confidence

Anatomy and Physiology, Laboratory Manual 2019-02-01

the third edition of physiology and anatomy for nurses and healthcare practitioners a homeostatic approach presents homeostasis as a dynamic
concept that provides the basis for understanding health and well being it recognises how failure to respond to homeostatic disturbances
results in imbalances responsible for signs and symptoms of ill health and describes how healthcare interventions seek to reverse those
imbalances accompanied by colour illustrations and a description of related anatomy the book provides an integrated explanation of body
functioning it discusses the organisation of the human body main features and processes that must be controlled for health the organ systems
that act as homeostatic regulators and effectors of homeostatic regulation it also discusses influences on homeostasis and provides case
studies that place examples of ill health and health care into the context of homeostasis features of the third edition include an overview
of microbiology and principles of infection management expanded information on pharmacological principles and actions of the major classes
of drugs expanded discussion on physiological functions in relation to specific pathologies updates on how the human genome project has
impacted healthcare additional case studies to illustrate the healthcare provider s role as an external agent of homeostatic control
photographs of common clinical conditions access to an accompanying website with supplemental information an essential physiology and
anatomy text this book guides readers through the basic structure and functions of the body systems to more complex issues of clinical
disorders and healthcare practice coverage includes the cardiovascular lymphatic nervous endocrine reproductive and respiratory systems as
well as skeletal muscle embryo development and circadian rhythms

Exercises for the Anatomy & Physiology Laboratory 2007-01-05

the satisfaction derived from savoring a steak or indulging in an ice cream sundae is only one aspect of a larger process that occurs in the
human digestive system from the moment food enters our mouths until long after we have finished a meal the body engages in an extensive
routine designed to retain nutrients and discard waste this comprehensive book examines all the vital components involved in consuming and
digesting food as well as the diseases and disorders that can plague this frequently overlooked area of the human body

Nutrient Requirements of Small Ruminants 2016-03-22

this book discusses the structural and functional characteristics of the digestive system and how these vary among vertebrates

The Netter Collection of Medical Illustrations: Digestive System: Part III - Liver, etc. E-
Book 2015-03-13

the fourth volume of the wonders of the human body series dives deep into why our bodies need energy and how we get it as with all our
explorations into the complexity of the human body when you see the incredible design of the digestive system you ultimately have to ask
yourself can this all possibly be an accident something that happened by chance the answer is a resounding no we are not the product of
evolution we are not animals we are a special creation in digestive system metabolism you will learn about the digestive system including
the teeth and tongue the mouth and esophagus the stomach and intestines the liver the gallbladder and the pancreasour metabolism a complex
system created by god to transform food into fuel for our energy god our designer thought of everything even the problems that would occur
in a sin cursed world we are indeed wonderfully made prepare to be amazed
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Laboratory Manual for Clinical Anatomy and Physiology for Veterinary Technicians 2019-04-18

since 1975 the oklahoma notes have been among the most widely used reviews for medical students preparing for step 1 of the united states
medical licensing examination okn anatomy takes a unified approach to the subject covering embryology neuroanatomy histology and gross
anatomy like other oklahoma notes anatomy contains self assessment questions geared to the current usmle format tables and figures to
promote rapid self assessment and review a low price and coverage of just the information needed to ensure boards success

Anatomy Essentials For Dummies 2011-03-16

the chapters in the study guide mirror the chapters in the textbook multiple choice matching true false fill in the blank and completion
questions there are over 1 200 question in all apply what you know sections encourage critical thinking and application of core content
crossword puzzles word scrambles and other similar mind testers make learning basic anatomy and physiology fun did you know sections include
factual tidbits that will engage and interest students topics for review tell the student what to review in the textbook prior to beginning
the exercises in the study guide all the answers for each section are located in the back of the study guide the evolve logo and web address
are added within each chapter to direct students to further online activities each chapter will be updated to include revised content in the
core textbook addition of new case studies for each chapter

Nurses! Test yourself in Anatomy & Physiology 2009-03-27

Physiology and Anatomy for Nurses and Healthcare Practitioners 1972

The Digestive System 2010-04-01

The Digestive System 2004-11-25

Comparative Physiology of the Vertebrate Digestive System 2018-08-02

Digestive System & Metabolism 1995-01-26

Anatomy 2013-12-27

Study Guide for Anatomy & Physiology - E-Book
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